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ADDENDUM 3 

TO 

CITY OF BELLE ISLE  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

CURED IN PLACE PIPE (CIPP)  

ITB #21-05 

 

 

This Addendum is issued on June 11, 2021.  The issuance of this Addendum does not 

change the submission dates.   

 

Question 1: Under Part 1-Products Section 1.2 Part B, the minimum qualifications for 

the installation contract are outlined. Very few CIPP companies could meet the 1,000,000 

l.f. minimum outside of a few large national companies. We respectfully request that the 

owner wave this requirement or amend it to occur further in the bidding process. 

Response: The City will waive this requirement provided that the bidder attaches similar 

job references.  

 


